Year 3 Curriculum Overview

Maths

Numbers to 1000

1s, 10s, 100s

Comparing and ordering

Adding and subtracting

English

Wolves by Emily Gravett

Gorilla by Anthony Browne



Art

Drawing leaves in pencil

Drawing leaves in colour

Printing leaf patterns

Making paper leaves

Drawing pumpkins

Painting vegetable skins

Science

What is a variable?

How do you draw a scientific diagram?

Why is a method important?

What can we do with the data we collect?

How can we communicate our results?

How can we record an entire investigation?

Geography

What is the earth made of?/What are fold mountains?

How are volcanoes made?/How does an earthquake occur?

What happens when a volcano erupts?/What happens when an earthquake occurs?

How can we protect against earthquakes?/What are the countries of Europe?

What are the physical features of Europe?/What are some of Europe's most important human characteristics?

RE

What do I think about believing in God?

What do Christians believe about God?

What do stories tell us about God in Christianity?

What do Muslims believe about Allah?

What do Muslims believe about the Holy Quran?

French

Hello What's your name?

How are you? Goodbye

Numbers 0-10 How old are you?

PSHE

To identify special things about me

To describe similarities and differences between themselves and others

To identify groups I belong to

To identify roles within a group

To describe what it's like being part of a group

Computing

Screenshots and passwords

Change case

Align text

Bullets and numbering

Advance select and keyboard shortcuts

Using text boxes and text wrap

Year 3

Autumn 1 Newsletter



PE Timetable

| | PE Activity | Uniform |
|-----------|----------------|----------------------|
| Wednesday | Dance | White t-shirt, black |
| | | shorts, pumps or |
| | | trainers |
| Thursday | Invasion Games | White t-shirt, black |
| | | shorts, pumps or |
| | | trainers |

Important Diary Dates

Any upcoming dates for Year 3 will be sent via a text.

Teacher's Message

Welcome back to school! We are very excited to be returning to Brentnall after an extremely long and strange few months. I would like to welcome your child to Emerald Class. This year your teacher will be Miss Gorton. Also working in Emerald will be Mrs. Jackson and Miss Carney.

We have a very exciting year ahead of us with your child's well-being at the forefront of our priorities. There may be some differences that have been implemented into our daily routine, however our aim is to make sure your child settles back into learning and feels safe.

Any questions please do not hesitate to ask, I will be on the main gate most mornings and after school.

Miss Gorton

Home Learning

Your child will receive a reading book on a Monday and this must be returned ONLY on a Thursday – this is to ensure that books are safely taken home/ returned to school, whilst reducing the risk of Covid-19 spread. Spelling homework will be sent home on a Tuesday and tested on a Friday. We do not require this to be returned to school.

Keep up to date with everything Brentnall related on our Twitter page:



